
 

 

 

 

 

 

To:  Randy Owen 

From:  Andy Nies 

Date:  February 22, 2011 

Subject: Contract Renewals for 2011-2012 School Year 

CC:  Stephanie Sanders 

 

 

 
 
I recommend that the following teachers be given an additional year on their current one-

year contract extending through the 2011-2012 school year: 

 

             
Bast, Kim  5th Grade Science Harrison, Christie 6th Grade Social Studies 
Bostock, Nikki  Special Education Martinez, JoAnne 6th Grade Math 

Brandstatt, Erin 6th Grade Math/ELA Mobley, Dennis 5th Grade ELA 
Elliott, Ace  5th Grade Math  St. Clair, Staci  6th Grade ELA  
Hardie, Suanne 6th Grade Science Linda Youssi  5th Grade Social Studies 
      
 

 
I recommend the following teacher receive an additional one-year probationary contract 

extending through the 2011-2012 school year: 

        
                
Kindle, Michele 5th Grade Math/Science 
 

 
 

 


